The impact that this project had on my classroom was quite significant and will continue to be in years to come. Our previous paints were crumbling and dwindling, and these new paints have been wonderful. Every grade level has had the opportunity to create bright and vibrant projects with these new paints that have lots of life in them. These paints should hopefully last us for many years.
